Who is my point of contact at
R.0.0.T.S. Camp?

Mrs. Cassi is the point of contact and can be reached by phone or email.
Camp Phone: 470-515-4214
Email: thetreeoflearninginc@gmail.com

How do you handle big feelings and
behavior issues at camp?

We are proactive with big feelings by implementing breathing techniques,
yoga, sit spots, connection conversations, and more. Mrs. Cassi is trained in
Conscious Discipline and has clear expectations around acceptable and
unacceptable behaviors. Children are expected to behave in a way that
builds up the culture of the community of campers, while staying in
alighment with who they truly are. Please communicate any and all
strategies to help us help your child.

Do | need to pack swimwear, a
towel, and rain gear every day?

Yes, this ensures that your child is prepared to play no matter where we go
or what the weather is. We will be outdoors, with only a few A.C. breaks, so
please prepare them with the proper supplies so they can have all the fun!

Are the staff that are working at
camp safe?

Yes, everyone that is working with the children have been background
checked and vetted for safety.

Is Mrs. Cassi a stickler for
children’s safety? What about pool
safety?

Absolutely. Every choice made for the group is with the safety of all of the
children in mind. Swim tests will be conducted (by our staff) at the
beginning of each campers summer to insure their abilities at the pool. If
they are not strong swimmers, they will be required to wear a lifejacket
while at camp. You may send in a lifejacket from home to use as long as
they are U.S. Coast guard approved.

Can my child warm up their food
at camp or use the refrigerator?

No. There are not enough hours in our day to give everyone the opportunity
to use the microwave and the refrigerator is too small. Please pack a
lunchbox with icepacks and good insulation.

Can my child bring toys from home
to camp? (Including Pokémon
Cards)

No toys from home. We prefer to keep campers focused on using the
supplies that we have at camp. We may have special Pokémon days, but
otherwise please keep the cards at home or in the car. Please DO allow
them to pack their favorite book from home to use during our down time.




